Lauren Murehz

From: SIDS <sids@pleanala.ie>

Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2024 12:30 PM

To: Sarah Jones

Subject: RE: Firlough Wind Farm, Co. Mayo and Hydrogen Plant, Co. Sligo ABP-317560-23
Hi sarah,

I can confirm the extension for this deadline has been extended.
The new proposed deadline for this response is the 7t °f March 2024,
Kindest Regards,

Lauren

From: Sarah Jones <sjones@jodireland.com>

Sent: Monday, February 12, 2024 8:40 AM

To: SIDS <sids@pleanala.ie>

Subject: Firlough Wind Farm, Co. Mayo and Hydrogen Plant, Co. Sligo ABP-317560-23

Caution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when clicking links or
opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk.

Good Morning

We have received the attached along with responses to our Submissions Response Document for Firlough Wind
Farm and Hydrogen Project.

The deadline for our response is the 227 of February. Would it be possible to extend this by two weeks to the 7
March please?

We have a number of people on annual leave and while the majority of responses are already addressed in our initial
response the volume of queries will require some further time to properly address/direct the reader to where these
are already addressed.

Could you also confirm if an electronic copy or hard copy is required?

Kind regards
Sarah Jones
Environmental Scientist and Planner

JENNINGS O'DONOVAN

& PARTMERS LIMITED

CONSULTING ENGINEERS
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